
Updating of Court of Final Appeal website 

 

The Court of Final Appeal (CFA) will be relocating to its new premises at 8 
Jackson Road, Central, with effect from September 7 (Monday). Changes to the CFA's 
website have been made in anticipation of that relocation. 

 

Visitors to the website should note that the website's new content, although 
available to be viewed and downloaded from today (August 20), is anticipatory of the 
Court's actual commencement of operation in its new premises from September 7. 

 

However, notwithstanding the changes to the website, the CFA will continue to 
operate at 1 Battery Path, Central, during the period from August 20 to September 5 
(Saturday). Members of the public wishing to file any court documents at the CFA in that 
period should continue to do so at the CFA Registry at 1 Battery Path, Central (opening 
hours 9am to 1pm and 2pm to 5pm on Mondays to Fridays, 9am to noon on Saturdays; 
closed on Sundays and public holidays). 

 

Ends/Thursday, August 20, 2015 
Issued at HKT 09:40 


